Council Agenda Item 83(e)

26 March 2015 Brighton & Hove City Council

NOTICE OF MOTION

CONSERVATIVE GROUP

SETTING A RESERVE BUDGET COUNCIL MEETING DATE

“This Council resolves to set a formal reserve date for Budget Council
meetings on an annual basis beginning in February/March 2016.”

Proposed by: Councillor G. Theobald Seconded by: Councillor Peltzer Dunn

Supported by: Councillors Brown, Simson, A. Norman, Cox, Wealls, Janio,
Barnett, K. Norman, Bennett, Smith, Pidgeon, Cobb, Mears,
Hyde, C. Theobald and Wells.

Supporting information:

For the last two years it has required two formal meetings of Full Council in
order to set a Budget. This Council agrees that a second published date
should be put in the meetings calendar in future in order to avoid the

uncertainty, frustration and disruption to elected members that surrounded this
year's Budget.
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